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PS/ACTO/456/2021 

 

The Permanent Secretariat of the Amazon Cooperation Treaty Organization 

(PS/ACTO) presents its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Brazil, Department 

of America of South America (DAS) and the Embassies of the Member Countries (MC) and 

has the honour of referring to the implementation of the Amazon Regional Observatory 

(ARO). 

The PS/ACTO wishes to inform the Member Countries that it will be published on the 

PS/ACTO website (http://otca.org/en/international-agency-hires-consulting-3/) call for 

consultancy for hiring a of a company for the design of services, development and data 

collection for the Forest Module of the Amazon Regional Observatory (ARO) within the 

framework of Component 1 of the Project: National and regional information and knowledge 

management systems, which will be open until on August 9, 2021. 

In this regard, the MCs support for the wide dissemination of the call would be greatly 

appreciated. 

The Permanent Secretariat of the Amazon Cooperation Treaty Organization 

(PS/ACTO) takes this opportunity to reiterate to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Brazil, 

Department of South America (DAS) and the Embassies of the Member Countries, the 

assurances of its high esteem and consideration. 

Brasilia, July 27
th

, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO 

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF BRAZIL, DEPARTMENT OF SOUTH 

AMERICA (DAS) AND THE EMBASSIES OF MEMBER COUNTRIES 

Brasilia – DF 

http://otca.org/en/international-agency-hires-consulting-3/

